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The 2022 NCCI updates to the PDD tables are scheduled for Friday, February 4, 2022, beginning
at 6:00 a.m. We anticipate the process taking approximately two hours. During this time, RTA
claims processing will be placed in capture mode. If you are working claims, they will not
adjudicate until after the NCCI updates are complete.


